
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS27657C1 / H0531

This legislation will enable innovation in healthcare technology and offer greater access to addiction recovery
treatment for Idahoans. It removes unnecessary statutory barriers and clarifies terms.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no anticipated additional cost. Payment for telehealth services are outside the scope of this law.

Contact:
Representative John Vander Woude
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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